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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
TO:  ALL RESIDENTS OF THE WARREN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

This hearing is required by Act 34 of 1973 of the Pennsylvania Public School Code. 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of School Directors of the Warren County School 

District has scheduled a public hearing in the Warren County School District Central Office, 6820 

Market Street, Russell, Pennsylvania 16345, on Monday, July 23, 2018, at 7:00PM, prevailing 

time. The purpose of this hearing is to review the Warren County Career Center building project 

and to receive public comment. 

 
The Board has approved and adopted the Maximum Project Cost of $17,836,527 and a 

Maximum Building Construction Cost of $8,182,779 for the Warren County Career Center project. 

 
A description of the project may be obtained from the Superintendent at the Central, 6820 

Market St., Russell, Pennsylvania 16345, on or after Monday, July 2, 2018 between the hours of 

8:00AM and 3:30PM prevailing time. 

 
All residents of the Warren County School District are invited to attend the public hearing. 

Anyone who wants Agenda time has until 3:00 PM on Monday, July 23, 2018 to contact the 

Superintendent at 814-723-6900 for the express purpose of being placed on the Agenda for the 

hearing in question.  Oral presentations will be limited to three (3) minutes.  Testimony will also 

be received from the floor at the hearing.  Written testimony will also be accepted at the public 

hearing. Anyone who desires to submit written testimony at the public hearing should do so by 

delivering the written testimony to the Secretary of the Board of School Directors, Ruth Huck.  

Questions may also be submitted to Ms. Huck beginning Monday, July 2, 2018.  Anyone 

submitting testimony in writing should designate his/her name and address on the written 

testimony submitted. 

 
After the actual Act 34 Hearing Date and prior to the Board of School Directors approving 

initial cost estimates and the Act 34 materials, the public will be given 30 days to submit written 

comments or testimony.  These written comments or written testimony should be submitted to the 

Superintendent's Office by 3:30PM on Thursday, August 23,2018. 
 
 
 

Ruth Huck, Board Secretary 

Warren County School District 
 
 
 
 

 


